
 

 

             Princeton Agricultural Commission 
 

August 4, 2010 

Attendance:  Board Members:                                                                                                   

Charlie Stimson, Walter Gowey, Jane Fife (alternate), Nancy Ackerman 

 

Guests in attendance: 

Jen Caswell 

� Minutes approved for June  2010 

� There was no July meeting do to conflicts with scheduling. 

� We going to get quotes for the brochure from a minimum of 3 

printing companies. 

� Reviewed an began finalizing the brochure. The hope is to be able 

to vote on the brochure and pick a printer at our September 

meeting. 

� The board wishes to thank Jen Caswell for her years of service to 

Agricultural Board. 

� With Jen leaving the board, the Board elected Walter Gowey as 

co-chair. The co-chairs are now Nancy Ackerman and Walter 

Gowey. 

� Discussed possible people who might be interested in joining the 

Board as we are down two members. 

 

 

� Next Meeting September 1, 2010 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Walter Gowey 

 


